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February 21, 2019

Specification change: DPRI series magnetic proximity switches 
IDEC would like to inform you of a specification change regarding our DPRI series
magnetic proximity switches. Details are as follows:  

1. Affected models:
All DPRI series magnetic proximity switches.
Note: Special products are included.

2. Specification change:

Terminal processing of the cable will be changed, but there is no change of cable size.

Current New 

Note: There are no other specification changes. 

3. Schedule:
Depending on stock, updated models will be shipped after December 2018.

4. Part numbers and pricing will remain unchanged.

Soldering Semi-strip 
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5. Identification
Modified products will have a letter ‘B’ displayed on their product cases.

This identification mark will be used with modified products made until May 2019. 

B 

For any questions or concerns, visit us online at www.IDEC.com/usa or email support@idec.com.




